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Subject: 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Project

From: nnansworld@aol.com  
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 11:21 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Project 

I am writing to say I am definitely opposed to the 2525 Ann-Arbor Saline Project of 262 proposed 
apartments. 
This is not suitable for our neighborhood. 

Best regards, 

Nan Lefton 
531 Galen Circle, Oakbrook 
Ann Arbor, Michigan  48103 


